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NBCRFLI to open branch office in Clanwilliam 

 

The National Bargaining Council for the Road Freight and Logistics Industry 

(NBCRFLI) will open a new branch office in Clanwilliam, in the Western Cape, on 

1 June 2011.  Driven by the need of road freight and logistics industry employers 

and employees for speedy access to Council offices, the new office will 

specifically service the N7 route.  This route will be regarded as all surrounding 

areas, from Mooreesburg into the Northern Cape until the furthest points of 

Pofadder and Alexander Bay. 

 

“The opening of the Clanwilliam branch office is an important step in increasing 

our national footprint to 18 offices countrywide,” says Joe Letswalo, CEO of the 

NBCRFLI.  “We believe that the new office will increase accessibility of services 

to industry members, in particular, 59 employers and 593 employees based in 

that area.  Run by highly competent people and fully equipped with the right 

technologies, it will service clients in an effective and efficient way, thereby 

making it more convenient.  We look forward to seeing the positive impact it 

makes.” 

 

The organisation that is today known as the National Bargaining Council for the 

Road Freight and Logistics Industry (NBCRFLI) has been in existence since 1946 



 

 

and is governed by the Labour Relations Act, 1995. The Council is a service-

centred organisation whose mandate is to facilitate, mediate and set minimum 

standards and conditions of employment between industry employers and 

employees within the road freight and logistics industry.  The ultimate focus of 

Council is on upgrading the quality of service delivered to its stakeholders.  The 

establishment of the Clanwilliam branch office is a leap towards fulfilling that 

goal. 

For further information on the opening, contact the Cape Town Office on 021 

930 7720/36/37. 

 

Ends// 


